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PROVIDER BULLETIN 
#19-2022 

TO:  Participating Hospice providers  
FROM: Daniel Brown  
  Director, Provider Reimbursement 
DATE:  December 1, 2022 
SUBJECT: 2023 Hospice Fee Schedule updates 
AmeriHealth HMO, Inc. (AmeriHealth) has made changes to its fee schedules effective  
January 1, 2023. Please use the enclosed fee schedule for services rendered on or after  
January 1, 2023.  
You can also find the Hospice Fee Schedule document in the Practice Management application 
of the Provider Engagement, Analytics & Reporting (PEAR) portal. To access the PEAR portal, 
go to www.pearprovider.com.  
If you have questions about this bulletin, please contact your Contract Manager. 
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